
 
 

Office of the President 
 
January 23, 2019 
 
Daemen College 
Staff and Faculty 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope you had a relaxing holiday break with family and friends. We are looking forward to 
another productive semester as we close out the 2018-19 academic year. 
 
Now that everyone is back on campus, I wanted to write with an update regarding a Daemen 
trustee�耀

supporter of the college. He played an integral role in all of the tremendous progress we have 
made over the last several years and will be dearly missed by all those who had the pleasure of 
knowing and working with him.  
 
A formal memorial service will be held in the spring. We will be sure to share details as they are 
made available.  
 
Our deepest sympathies go out to the Wisbaum family and all those who knew Wayne.  
 
Cordially, 

 
Gary A. Olson 
President 
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